
	
  

	
  

	
  

We are always welcome your comments, suggestions, and ideas from both parents and children. Please feel free 
to write out your comments and hand it in either via staff of in one of our “Fish 4 Compliments Boxes”. Once 
your comment has been made we will ensure that any praise given to staff will be passed on. We will ensure that 
any comments that require feedback, will be done so either through personal correspondence, newsletters, or 
email. 
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